
CITY MANAGER MICHAEL V. O’BRIEN

IN COOPERATION WITH 

THE WORCESTER REGIONAL AIRPORT COMMISSION
THE WORCESTER LEGISLATIVE DELEGATION

THE WORCESTER CITY COUNCIL
TOWN OF LEICESTER

THE MASSACHUSETTS PORT AUTHORITY
THE FEDERAL AVIATION ADMINISTRATION

AND
 THE MASSACHUSETTS AERONAUTICS COMMISSION

CORDIALLY INVITE YOU TO ATTEND A

COMMUNITY MEETING

INTRODUCING 

THE WORCESTER REGIONAL AIRPORT
MASTER PLAN PROJECT

DECEMBER 9, 2004
WORCESTER REGIONAL AIRPORT TERMINAL 

6:30- 8:00 PM

The City of Worcester in cooperation with the aforementioned is developing a
Master Plan for our Regional Airport. This will be the first in a series of three
community meetings. At this time, we will introduce the planning team, project
goals, schedule, Scope of Work of the Master Plan, which involves potential uses of
the facilities and land area that comprise the airport, and listen to the community’s
ideas questions and comments. 

Please RSVP by December 6, 2004 to:
Philip J. Niddrie

508-799-1350
niddriep2@ci.worcester.ma.us


